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It is the right of every parent to decide whether or not to have their child vaccinated. There is
documented research that has proven that vaccines can and do cause harm or death.  It is not
the government's right or job according to our constitution to force this upon our children at
penalty of exclusion from school or worse.  Stop the government from lining their pockets at
the expense of our kids.  NO mandatory vaccines!
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